
1

Gaudette, Angela

From: Paula Kothmann 
Sent: Sunday, November 15, 2020 10:40 AM
To: PAZ Preservation
Cc: Paula Kothmann; 
Subject: D.6.0 - 910 W. Elizabeth Street: Request to postpone

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

Dear Commissioners: 
 
I own a historic property in Bouldin Creek, a few blocks from this wonderful stone property. I respectfully 
request a postponement of this case:  
D.6.0 ‐ 910 W. Elizabeth Street. 
 
To my knowledge, the applicant has not discussed options to total demolition with the neighborhood 
volunteers.  
 
Several people in Bouldin have shared with me their concern that the structures of this applicant are so grossly 
out of proportion to the neighboring structures that they impact others' enjoyment of their property (such as 
high towers that block their sunlight). 
 
I plan to speak at Monday's meeting should you have questions. 
 
Thank you for your service! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Paula Kothmann 
 

 

 
‐‐  
 
Paula Kothmann, CMM  
Investment Real Estate Consultant 
Certified Minerals Manager Associate 
1317 Kenwood Ave/Austin, TX  78704 
512.470.2405 
Texas Real Estate Commission License #664403 
Brigham Real Estate (Austin) 
Mayfair International Realty (London) 
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CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links 
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to 
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.  




